
NEWSLETTER
Early starts, long drives and
multiple flights saw your
Board of Trustees gather to
discuss progress and plans
for Al-Anon Family Groups
New Zealand. We reviewed
the last few months and
shared our successes and
concerns in service. 

NZ AFG BOARD

Convention 2026! Start spreading the news, the
63rd AA Convention will be held in beautiful
Otepoti, Dunedin at Otago Boys High School. The
new Convention Committee are well underway
with the theme chosen at Conference 2024 of
“Primary Spiritual Aim”. Think about travel
arrangements, accommodation etc... now and
attract your fellows to come join you. Visit
https://aa.org.nz/event/63rd-annual-convention/

The February Board meeting was a helpful touchstone for
us to check our progress since Conference 2024. Review the
requests from our Delegates, share our reports from our
respective Selected Committees and discuss what is and is
not working. We also set some wheels in motion for the
Board Road Trip 2025 which was requested by the
Delegates at Conference to be held in Area 4. As soon as
we have a date and a location booked we will notify you all.
Its a chance for us all to share our enthusiasm for service.
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FEBRUARY BOARD NEWS...

CONFERENCE 2025 IS GO!
.

PUBLIC OUTREACH QUESTIONS: 
Our National Public Outreach Chair asks: Does
your Area have a PO coordinator? Does your
Area have a budget for PO? Do you know what
the PO Strategic plan is? Reach out to your
Area Delegate to answer these questions.
.

 We are especially grateful to the willing and
enthusiastic members who saw our S>O>S,

responded to the request for help,  stepped up with
open minds and hearts to be our new Conference

Committee. Thanks to their efforts the 2025
Conference is off the ground. Woo hoo! They have
committed to service continuity and succession
planning, nurturing new members into roles with

support from experienced members.
Conference is at the Friary across the dates of 5 - 8
June and all our Conference Reports are due to the

committee on March 23rd.

generalsecretary@al-anon.org.nz+ 09 309 4792

Board Vision & Mission

Our Exec Budget Committee has been working  for
the past 5 months behind the scenes to bring to our
website a payment gateway.   It will support both an

online bookstore and online contributions from
members. There is still more work to do before it

goes live, and we are thrilled to be making steady
progress on this priority goal. 
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Bookstore

Public Outreach

The Board sets a
vision & mission with
a list of priorities to
focus on. We keep

this front of mind by
having it on the wall
at Board meetings.


